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|

ll.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
| Attention: Document Control Desk
j Washington, D.C. 20555

| Subject: Operating License No. DPR-72
Withdrawal of Exemption Request from Title 10 Code of FederalI

Regulations, Part 50, Section 50.75

| Reference: FPC to NRC, 3F0194-04, dated January 6, 1994
|

Dear Sir:
.

'

Florida Power Corporation (FPC) has had continuing dialogue with our Project
Manager and with an industry group involved in the decommissioning funding area.
As a result of those discussions, FPC hereby withdraws the referenced exemption
request and will work toward a generic review of the decommissioning funding
regulation and associated guidance.

One item that has come to light during our discussions is that, as a Southeast
Compact member, FPC may use the in-compact costs and surcharges factor from
NUREG-1307, " Report on Waste Burial Charges," for disposal costs of CR-3. The
annual update using the December 1993 values will be completed when the labor and
energy escalation values and the waste burial factor are available. By order of|

the Florida Public Service Commission, FPC will be developing an updated
decommissioning cost study prior to December 31, 1994.

Sincerely,

f&
| P.M. Beard, Jr.

Senior Vice President
Nuclear Operations

i PMB/RMB:mg
xc: Regional Administrator, Region II

: Senior Resident Inspector
L NRR Project Manager
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